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Suggestion and Question for Consideration at the An-
nual Meeting, from the Hamflton Presbyterial Society,

Tst. As to Presbyterial representation on the Board of Man-
agement.

The following suggestion was alnost unaniniously carried:-
"That Presbyterial Presidents, Presbytaal Secretaries and one-
fourth of the Presidents of each Presbyterial Society be Vice-
Presidents of the Board of Management."

The second point was : Whether sufficient interest is aroused
by the printing of the abstracts of Reports of Auxiliaries and
Mission Bands in the Annual Report to warrant the increased
cost and labour involved in publishing them. On this point there
was a little more diversity of opinion, five Societies voting for
their retention and nineteen to omit them.

Notice of Motion by Mrs. MacMurchy.
rhat, in order to prevent unnecessary repetition in the trans-

action of business, as well as misunderstanding and confusion
about voting, etc., at the Annual Meeting, the newly-elected
Board of Management shall meet for the election of officers only,
and then, at once, proceed to transact business with the General

Society, according to Art. VI. of the Constitution.

Notice of Motion by Mrs. Robinson.
That the Society return to the old plan of nominating the

members of the Board, with modifications to be submitted to the
Annual Meeting.

MISSIONARY LETTERS.

INDIA.
Welcome to India.

BOMBAY, Dec. 13, 1838.
Miss M. B. MAOKAY, M.D.--I thougbt to have written you

during my passage to India, but suffered so much from sea-sick-
ness that T neglected to do so.

We arrived safely in Bombay on Monday, the 10th instant
and had bardly cast anchor whea lettera were brought on boar4
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